
1

Peck, Amanda

From: Bond, Catherine

Sent: 26 August 2014 16:19

To: Peck, Amanda

Subject: FW: camden Lock market 

Another� 
 
Catherine Bond 
Principal Planner (Conservation and Heritage) 
 
Telephone: 020 7974 2669 

From: Anthony Richardson [mailto:AnthonyRichardson@arparchitects.co.uk]  
Sent: 20 August 2014 13:02 
To: Malcolm T. Tucker 
Cc: Bond, Catherine; Del Brenner; Ian Shacklock; Peter Darley; Will Brimmer; Will Fulford 
Subject: camden Lock market  

 

Malcolm, 

                   Reading the  EIA screening opinion application letter sent on behalf of Urban Market Co. The statement is 

made that an historic impact report has been submitted by  JMP and ABA . Is this correct ? 

                    The  application lists the works which are to be included in the Application . Does this mean that no 

account will be taken of the quite substantial possible objections we and others have listed and on which no 

discussion has followed . 

                    Camden Council  may  find it difficult to consider giving  an Opinion on this letter at this pre –application 

stage  stage unless it has already agreed the plans with the future applicant ? ? 

Regards  

Anthony Richardson 

Chair RCCAAC 

ARP Anthony Richardson and Partners 

31 Oval Road 

London 

NW1 7EA 

 

020 7485 0991 

 


